
 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Occasionally, during school hours, it is convenient for students to drive their own vehicles on 
school-connected errands. 
 
Some specific examples are: 
 

To be a teacher's aide in the Middle School or one of the elementary schools, to get 
parts for small engines class, hardware for woodworking projects, metal for 
welding, or to sell ads for the yearbook. 
 

Students are quick to volunteer to drive on such errands, but school insurance will not cover 
should an accident occur. We feel parents should be aware of this fact and also parental 
permission should be given before students are allowed to drive personal vehicles. 
 
I give my permission for  _______________________________________ 

     Student's name 
_______________________________________ 

         Car make, year, license # 
____ to drive, 
____ to ride in,    (check one) 
____ both of the above 

 
a personal or family vehicle on school related errands during school hours. 
 
_______________________________________ 
Parent or Guardian's Signature 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel S. Peters 
Principal 
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